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Dear U.S. Forest Service,

 

I write in full support of the proposed land exchange in the Crazy Mountains and Madison Mountain Range.  As a

frequent visitor to that area, I applaud, encourage, and support this citizen-proposed exchange for the benefits to

all Montana public land users and the collaborative approach through which it was achieved.

 

Thank you, 

Dick DeVos


